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December 18, 2008 
  
The fall season of girl’s swimming and diving in 2008, culminated with Section VI again 
hosting the NYSPHSAA State Meet at the Flickinger Aquatic Center at ECC.  We 
received many compliments from coaches and state administrators on the administration 
of the meet.  Again Section VI proved to the state that we are the best at running a meet 
of this magnitude in New York. 
  
In all, the season ran very smoothly. Our leagues and league championship meets were 
run without trouble and the Section VI meet also came off without a hitch. 
  
Because we hosted the state meet, we were able to cut down on expenses such as 
hotel and busing.  The Section VI office took over control of the admissions for the meet 
and I believe we took in a record amount of revenue at the meet. 
  
The financial report for our meet expenses has already been turned into the section and 
my technical team reimbursed.  
  
As we look forward to another season in 2009, our committee will continue to ensure you 
that we will run a more efficient sport and cost effective program. 
  
Thank you for your continued support of our sport as we try to provide the best program 
possible for the student athletes of Section VI. 
  
 Sincerely, 
  
  
  
 
 Bruce Johnson  
 
 
 


